
 

To All DuPage Area Veterinarians: 

All unused 2020 rabies tags must be returned to our office by January 31, 2021.  

Please note, 2020 tags should be used until December 31, 2020.  Any unaccounted-for tags 
may result in a charge to your veterinary practice of the base tag fee. 

Using the below form, please list the tags you are returning in chronological order from 
lowest to highest.   

Clinic/Hospital Name:  

___________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact Kelsey Thompson at (630) 407-2822 or kelsey.thompson@dupageco.org with 
any questions. Thank you! 

One Year Tags 
Lowest # Highest # Total # of Tags 
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
Three Year Tags 
Lowest # Highest # Total # of Tags 
   
   
   
   
   

   

   

mailto:kelsey.thompson@dupageco.org

